Bid Opening,

HMGP Stormwater Drainage Improvements
at Gulf Highlands

January 25, 2018 2 PM

Copy of Bid Tabulation
attached

The Bid Opening for the HMGP Stormwater Drainage Improvements Project at Gulf
Highlands was opened at 2 P.M. on January 25, 2018. City Staff present were Ms. Kelly Jenkins,
Ms. Kathy Younce, Mr. Don Churchwell and Mr. Paul Casto. Mr. Cliff Knauer of Dewberry was
also in attendance. Representatives of the three bidders who attended the Mandatory Pre-Bid
Meeting of December 18, 2017, were in the audience.

Ms. Jenkins opened the bid packages and announced the results as follows:

GAC $907,736.00
Included in the Bid Package were the Bid Bond, Addendums 1, 2, and 3, Sales Tax Exemption
form, Executed Drug-Free Workplace, Trench Safety Act, and Public Entity Crimes forms, and
Appendix H & J.

L&R $946,095.66
Included in the Bid Package were the Bid Bond, Addendums 1, 2, and 3, Sales Tax Exemption
form, Executed Drug-Free Workplace, Trench Safety Act, and Public Entity Crimes forms, and
Appendix H & J.

GCUC $1,072,500.00
Included in the Bid Package were the Bid Bond, Addendums 1, 2, and 3, Sales Tax Exemption
form, Executed Drug-Free Workplace, Trench Safety Act, and Public Entity Crimes forms, and
Appendix H & J.

Ms. Jenkins said Staff would review the Bids and the apparent low bidder was GAC.

With nothing further, the meeting was closed at 2:05 P.M.

Minutes prepared by Jo Smith, E‘:e? Assistant.
/ Jo Smith
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Dewberry Engineers Inc. 850.267.0759

' DeWberrv' PREBLE-RISH 877CR393North | 866.557.0076 fax

Santa Rosa Beach, FL 32459 www.dewberry.com

February 1, 2018

Ms. Kelly Jenkins, P.E.

City of Panama City Beach

110 South Arnold Road
Panama City Beach, FL 32413

SUBJECT: Letter of Recommendation

Re: HMGP Stormwater Drainage at Gulf Highlands
Project: 166.023

Dear Ms. Jenkins,

We have reviewed the bid packages submitted on January 25, 2018 at 2:00PM CST for
the HMGP Stormwater Drainage at Gulf Highlands project and verified the unit prices
and totals for each bid. Based on our review of these packages, we recommend GAC
Contractors, Inc. for award of the contract for a total price of $908,736.00.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 850-571-1253 or by email at

cknauer@dewberry.com.

Sincerely,

/7 S

. Knauer, P.E.
Associate Vice President

Exhibit A
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